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Mail-in-voting has been voted on and passed and is seen precisely as what it is, a 

benefit to society that values input from everyone within the society democratically. 

Unless the state is ready to perform a full shut-down of all business, and cover costs 

lost by those in more rural areas, removing the ability to vote in by mail only hinders 

the amount of constituents that would be actively participating within elections for 

both the state and federal levels.  


